
 

 

2.6 Remuneration Policy 
 

The policy and criteria for director remuneration are consistent with the best 
practices. Since the Board of Directors plays a vital role in directing the policy and 
overseeing the operation of the Company, the remuneration of directors and members of 
all committees should be reasonable and commensurate with their respective duties and 
responsibilities, including their role and engagement, and should be comparable with 
similar businesses. 

The board of directors has duty to consider remuneration of directors and top 
management. The director remuneration is subject to approval from the shareholders’ 
meeting, whereby approval shall be separately sought for remuneration of directors and 
remuneration of committee members. Meanwhile, the remuneration of President and top 
management is subject to approval from the Board of Directors’ meeting and is decided 
based on comparison with similar businesses at the same level, considering that the 
remuneration is commensurate with their duties and responsibilities and sufficient to 
motivate and retain quality personnel. The Board of Directors will conduct a yearly 
performance evaluation and use the evaluation result as a basis for determining the 
remuneration of each member of the top management. 

 


